
  adventure 1325 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  adventure 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- {adventure}, bestow, bring forth, commit,
deliver (up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer,
 have power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  again 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), give ({again}), (re-)pay(-
ment be made), perform, recompense, render, requite, restore,
reward, sell, yield.[ql

  again 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver ({again}), give (again), (re-)pay(-
ment be made), perform, recompense, render, requite, restore,
reward, sell, yield.[ql

  be 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325; to
give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various applications): -
- deliver (again), give (again), (re-)pay(-ment {be} made),
perform, recompense, render, requite, restore, reward, sell,
yield.[ql

  bestow 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, {bestow}, bring forth, commit,
deliver (up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer,
 have power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  betray 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- {betray},
 bring forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up),
hazard, put in prison, recommend.[ql

  bring 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, {bring} forth, commit,
deliver (up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer,
 have power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  bring 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
 to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
{bring} forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up),
hazard, put in prison, recommend.[ql

  by 2624 # kataklerodoteo {kat-ak-lay-rod-ot-eh'-o}; from 2596
and a derivative of a compound of 2819 and 1325; to be a giver
of lots to each, i.e. (by implication) to apportion an estate: --
 divide {by} lot.[ql
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  cast 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, {cast}, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard,
put in prison, recommend.[ql

  commit 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, {commit},
deliver (up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer,
 have power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  commit 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
bring forth, cast, {commit}, deliver (up), give (over, up),
hazard, put in prison, recommend.[ql

  debt 1156 # daneion {dan'-i-on}; from danos (a gift); probably
akin to the base of 1325; a loan: -- {debt}.[ql

  deliver 0325 # anadidomi {an-ad-eed'-om-ee}; from 303 and 1325;
 to hand over: -- {deliver}.[ql

  deliver 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
 to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- {deliver} (again), give (again), (re-)pay(-
ment be made), perform, recompense, render, requite, restore,
reward, sell, yield.[ql

  deliver 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit,
{deliver} (up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number,
offer, have power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the
hand), strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter,
 yield.[ql

  deliver 1929 # epididomi {ep-ee-did'-o-mee}; from 1909 and
1325; to give over (by hand or surrender): -- {deliver} unto,
give, let (+ [her drive]), offer.[ql

  deliver 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
bring forth, cast, commit, {deliver} (up), give (over, up),
hazard, put in prison, recommend.[ql

  delivered 1560 # ekdotos {ek'-dot-os}; from 1537 and a
derivative of 1325; given out or over, i.e. surrendered: --
{delivered}.[ql

  distribute 1239 # diadidomai {dee-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 1223 and
1325; to give throughout a crowd, i.e. deal out; also to deliver
over (as to a successor): -- (make) {distribute}(-ion), divide,
give.[ql

  divide 1239 # diadidomai {dee-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 1223 and
1325; to give throughout a crowd, i.e. deal out; also to deliver
over (as to a successor): -- (make) distribute(-ion), {divide},
give.[ql
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  divide 2624 # kataklerodoteo {kat-ak-lay-rod-ot-eh'-o}; from
2596 and a derivative of a compound of 2819 and 1325; to be a
giver of lots to each, i.e. (by implication) to apportion an
estate: -- {divide} by lot.[ql

  drive 1929 # epididomi {ep-ee-did'-o-mee}; from 1909 and 1325;
to give over (by hand or surrender): -- deliver unto, give, let
(+ [her {drive}]), offer.[ql

  first 4272 # prodidomi {prod-id'-o-mee}; from 4253 and 1325;
to give before the other party has given: -- {first} give.[ql

  forth 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring {forth}, commit,
deliver (up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer,
 have power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  forth 1554 # ekdidomi {ek-did-o'-mee}; from 1537 and 1325; to
give forth, i.e. (specially) to lease: -- let {forth} (out).[ql

  forth 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
 to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
{forth}, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard,
put in prison, recommend.[ql

  gift 1390 # doma {dom'-ah}; from the base of 1325; a present: -
- {gift}.[ql

  gift 1394 # dosis {dos'-is}; from the base of 1325; a giving;
by implication (concretely) a gift: -- {gift}, giving.[ql

  give 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), {give} (again), (re-)pay(-
ment be made), perform, recompense, render, requite, restore,
reward, sell, yield.[ql

  give 1239 # diadidomai {dee-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 1223 and 1325;
to give throughout a crowd, i.e. deal out; also to deliver over
(as to a successor): -- (make) distribute(-ion), divide, {give}.
[ql

  give 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), {give}, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  give 1929 # epididomi {ep-ee-did'-o-mee}; from 1909 and 1325;
to give over (by hand or surrender): -- deliver unto, {give},
let (+ [her drive]), offer.[ql

  give 3330 # metadidomi {met-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3326 and 1325;
to give over, i.e. share: -- {give}, imparticiple[ql

  give 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), {give} (over, up), hazard,

Page 3

12/8/2021



put in prison, recommend.[ql

  give 4272 # prodidomi {prod-id'-o-mee}; from 4253 and 1325; to
give before the other party has given: -- first {give}.[ql

  giver 1395 # dotes {dot'-ace}; from the base of 1325; a giver:
-- {giver}.[ql

  giving 1394 # dosis {dos'-is}; from the base of 1325; a giving;
 by implication (concretely) a gift: -- gift, {giving}.[ql

  grant 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, {grant}, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  hand 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the {hand}), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  hand 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the {hand}),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  have 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, {have}
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  hazard 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
bring forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up),
{hazard}, put in prison, recommend.[ql

  her 1929 # epididomi {ep-ee-did'-o-mee}; from 1909 and 1325;
to give over (by hand or surrender): -- deliver unto, give, let
(+ [{her} drive]), offer.[ql

  hinder 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, {hinder}, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql
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  imparticiple 3330 # metadidomi {met-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3326
and 1325; to give over, i.e. share: -- give, {imparticiple}[ql

  in 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard, put
{in} prison, recommend.[ql

  let 1554 # ekdidomi {ek-did-o'-mee}; from 1537 and 1325; to
give forth, i.e. (specially) to lease: -- {let} forth (out).[ql

  let 1929 # epididomi {ep-ee-did'-o-mee}; from 1909 and 1325;
to give over (by hand or surrender): -- deliver unto, give,
{let} (+ [her drive]), offer.[ql

  lot 2624 # kataklerodoteo {kat-ak-lay-rod-ot-eh'-o}; from 2596
and a derivative of a compound of 2819 and 1325; to be a giver
of lots to each, i.e. (by implication) to apportion an estate: --
 divide by {lot}.[ql

  made 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), give (again), (re-)pay(-ment
be {made}), perform, recompense, render, requite, restore,
reward, sell, yield.[ql

  make 1239 # diadidomai {dee-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 1223 and 1325;
to give throughout a crowd, i.e. deal out; also to deliver over
(as to a successor): -- ({make}) distribute(-ion), divide, give.
[ql

  make 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, {make}, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  minister 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, {minister}, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  number 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, {number}, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  of 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm {of} the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

Page 5

12/8/2021



  offer 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, {offer}, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  offer 1929 # epididomi {ep-ee-did'-o-mee}; from 1909 and 1325;
to give over (by hand or surrender): -- deliver unto, give, let
(+ [her drive]), {offer}.[ql

  out 1554 # ekdidomi {ek-did-o'-mee}; from 1537 and 1325; to
give forth, i.e. (specially) to lease: -- let forth ({out}).[ql

  over 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give ({over}, up), hazard,
put in prison, recommend.[ql

  palm 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the {palm} of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  perform 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
 to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), give (again), (re-)pay(-ment
be made), {perform}, recompense, render, requite, restore,
reward, sell, yield.[ql

  power 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
{power}, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  prison 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
bring forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard,
 put in {prison}, recommend.[ql

  put 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, {put}, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  put 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard,
{put} in prison, recommend.[ql
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  re-)pay 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
 to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), give (again), ({re-)pay}(-
ment be made), perform, recompense, render, requite, restore,
reward, sell, yield.[ql

  receive 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, {receive}, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  recommend 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and
1325; to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray,
bring forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, up), hazard,
 put in prison, {recommend}.[ql

  recompense 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and
1325; to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), give (again), (re-)pay(-ment
be made), perform, {recompense}, render, requite, restore,
reward, sell, yield.[ql

  render 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), give (again), (re-)pay(-ment
be made), perform, recompense, {render}, requite, restore,
reward, sell, yield.[ql

  requite 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
 to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), give (again), (re-)pay(-ment
be made), perform, recompense, render, {requite}, restore,
reward, sell, yield.[ql

  restore 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
 to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), give (again), (re-)pay(-ment
be made), perform, recompense, render, requite, {restore},
reward, sell, yield.[ql

  reward 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), give (again), (re-)pay(-ment
be made), perform, recompense, render, requite, restore,
{reward}, sell, yield.[ql

  sell 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), give (again), (re-)pay(-ment
be made), perform, recompense, render, requite, restore, reward,
{sell}, yield.[ql

  set 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, {set}, shew, smite (+ with the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
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[ql

  shew 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, {shew}, smite (+ with the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  smite 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, {smite} (+ with the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  strike 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand),
{strike} (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter,
yield.[ql

  suffer 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), {suffer}, take, utter, yield.[ql

  take 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, {take}, utter, yield.[ql

  the 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of {the} hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  the 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
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(+ with {the} palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  the 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with {the} hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  unto 1929 # epididomi {ep-ee-did'-o-mee}; from 1909 and 1325;
to give over (by hand or surrender): -- deliver {unto}, give,
let (+ [her drive]), offer.[ql

  up 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
({up}), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  up 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver (up), give (over, {up}), hazard,
put in prison, recommend.[ql

  up 3860 # paradidomi {par-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 3844 and 1325;
to surrender, i.e yield up, intrust, transmit: -- betray, bring
forth, cast, commit, deliver ({up}), give (over, up), hazard,
put in prison, recommend.[ql

  utter 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, {utter}, yield.[ql

  with 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ {with} the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.[ql

  with 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses); to
give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ {with} the hand),
strike (+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, yield.
[ql

  yield 0591 # apodidomi {ap-od-eed'-o-mee}; from 575 and 1325;
to give away, i.e. up, over, back, etc. (in various
applications): -- deliver (again), give (again), (re-)pay(-ment
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be made), perform, recompense, render, requite, restore, reward,
sell, {yield}.[ql

  yield 1325 # didomi {did'-o-mee}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb (which is used as an altern. in most of the tenses);
 to give (used in a very wide application, properly, or by
implication, literally or figuratively; greatly modified by the
connection): -- adventure, bestow, bring forth, commit, deliver
(up), give, grant, hinder, make, minister, number, offer, have
power, put, receive, set, shew, smite (+ with the hand), strike
(+ with the palm of the hand), suffer, take, utter, {yield}.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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